
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Our topic this term is castles. We will be 

reading stories and finding out about castles. 

Please try to support at home by talking about 

castles, knights and princesses. 

 

 

This Half Term Happy Birthday 

to… 

Erin, Keaton, Logan, Ava 

 

Dates to remember: 

Parent reading session – 17 January at 2.45pm. 

LGBT+ Educate and Celebrate Family Assembly- 7 

February at 2.40pm 

Year 1 visit to Durham Cathedral- Tuesday 11 

February  

Celebration’s Assembly and break up for Half 

Term –14 February at 2.30pm 

 

 

As it is the season for wet weather, 

please can we ask that children continue 

to have a spare set of clothes including 

socks and underpants on their peg. Please 

can any spare clothes from school be 

returned asap, as most of our spare 

clothing is now currently on loan to pupils.   

Celebration’s Assembly will take place in the 

school hall on Friday 14th February at 

2.30pm. All are welcome to attend.  

 

On Tuesday 11th February Year 1 

children will visit Durham Cathedral as 

part of their RE topic with Class 3. A 

letter will follow with more information. 

Parents are invited into school on Friday 

17th January to join in with our parent 

reading session at 2.45pm.  


